
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Reports 
General Meeting – 19 t h December 2017 

  



President’s Report 
Looking to buy, rent or sell? Give Mick a call at Perth Metro Property Group. Please members, 

support our sponsors! 

 

I want to start my third President’s report with a quick thank you to all of those who have supported 

my efforts so far this season. While I have received the odd negative comment around some items 

like pay rates and the MOU with the WACA, it’s really nice to hear from a large number of members 

who are really appreciative of the time, work and effort that has been not only been put in by 

myself, but the committee as well. This kind of feedback doesn’t come around all that often so I do 

want to recognise it and pass on my personal gratitude! You know who you are! 

As the halfway point of the season nears, I want to keep this report really brief. Not just because I 

keep getting told they’re too long, but it’s been a really busy time for me umpiring wise. So, onto 

bullet points!  

  

• The pay-rate document has been reviewed by the Committee following all the feedback 

from the general membership. This includes not only the negative feedback but all the 

positive feedback too! On meeting night, the pay rates will be proposed and voted upon so if 

you want to have your say, please make sure you’re there. 

• The MOU is still progressing and we’re waiting to hear from the WACA on their revised 

version. As promised members will see the MOU early in 2018 (at least a draft of it). It will 

be, if approved by the committee, proposed and vote upon at the next Annual General 

Meeting in July. 



• The letters I’ve been sending out on behalf of the WACUA are now available on the website 

at http://www.wacua.asn.au/information/letters/. 

• The T20 game scheduled for December 31st is likely going to be postponed due the 

renovations of the Kent Street square. We’ll hopefully be able to get out there some time in 

the second half of the season or at the end. 

• The Life Members breakfast was once again held on the weekend. Thanks to all those who 

attended.  

That’s it! To end on a warm and fuzzy note; Merry Christmas members and here is to a great 2018! 

Trent Steenholdt. 
WACUA President 
  

http://www.wacua.asn.au/information/letters/


Secretary’s Report 
The following names have been approved as members: 

• Ahmad Shaaf 
Khan 

• Alex Hall 

• Andrew Jones 

• Andrew Micenko 

• Andrew Mollatt 

• Ashlee Kovalevs 

• Balaji Ramasamy 

• Bruce Banyard 

• Chaapa Pelpola 

• Ciaran Sanders 

• Clair Burns 

• Cole Williamson 

• Colin Ogilvie 

• Connor Whelan 

• Cory Taylor 

• Daniel  Skinn  

• Daniel Gibbons 

• Daniel Smith 

• Darren Oliver 

• Darryl Power 

• David Campbell 

• David Krieg 

• Dean Trigg 

• Ernest Chua 

• Garth McCrorie 

• George Burgum 

• Glen Morgan 

• Gowri Shankar 
Sugavanam 

• Graham Capper 

• Graham Zemunik 

• Hari Yamula Palli 

• Ian Robinson 

• Jack Paterson 

• James Bell 

• James Hewitt 

• James Rodgers 

• Jamie Thomas 

• Jarryd Buscall 

• Jeff Brookes 

• John FairClough 

• John Gartner 

• John Mearns 

• John O'Brien 

• John Sherry 

• John Taylor 

• Junaid Chishtie 

• Justin Shakeshaft 

• Kate Holloman 

• Lidia Kucharska 

• Lloyd Tifflin 

• Lorenzo Fogliani 

• Luke Lindsay 

• Mahesh 
Gopukuttan 

• Marcello Ferreira 

• Mark 
Charlesworth 

• Mark Hill 

• Mark Hooper 

• Marko Sasic 

• Martin Brennan 

• Mathew 
Cheeseman 

• Matthew Hall 

• Matthew Robson 

• Michael Harvey 

• Michael Kovalevs 

• Michael Tindall 

• Mick Press 

• Mitulkumar Patel 

• Nathan Batskos 

• Nathan Gilders 

• Nathan Johnstone 

• Neil Holland 

• Neville Dhanaraj 

• Nick Walters 

• Paul Cassidy 

• Peter Graham 

• Prashant Pai 

• Reuben Garlett 

• Rex Evans 

• Robert Belcher 

• Robert Osborn 

• Ronan DeGrussa 

• Roy Boyd 

• Samuel Moses 

• Scott Hazebroek 

• Sean Ayres 

• Shrikant 
Ramadurg 

• Sidney 
Rajanayagam 

• Stephen Denys 

• Stephen Farrell 

• Stephen Lamb 

• Stephen O'Dea 

• Stephen Rose 

• Steven Tripp 

• Steven Wenban 

• Tanvir Asgar 

• Taufiqur Rabbi 

• Thomas Johnston 

• Trent Steenholdt 

• Trevor Krink 

• Tyler Kaljee 

• Vallinayagam 
Selvaraj 

• Vijay Kumar 

• Vishal Khairnar 

• Wayne Barnes 

• Yogesh Jagdale 
 



 

If your name is not listed above, this is either because you have not registered yet on our online 

form or you have not yet made payment (if chosen to not deduct via WACA first match payment).  

The above list also does not include our life members. This information is available on our website at 

http://www.wacua.asn.au/about/life-members/. 

Lastly, this is the following correspondence in and out since the November Committee Meeting. 

Correspondence Out: 

• Letter to Todd Rann – Milestone game 

Correspondence In: 

• Some information from Matthew Hall about training. 

• Peter Silinger from the WAFCC got back to us about the female B grade medal. They would 

potentially like to see one next season, but it's unlikely this season, and it's unlikely to be 

called the Andy Pudovskis medal. 

Ashlee Kovalevs 
WACUA Secretary 
  

http://www.wacua.asn.au/about/life-members/


Treasurer’s Report 
It's been a relatively quiet period on the financial front for the association. We've had a little cash go 

out for bar tabs and memorabilia to acknowledge some milestones. The money coming in has mainly 

been for shirts and jackets which are now almost all paid for, and some payments for people 

attending the life members' breakfast. 

At the time of writing we haven't received membership money from the WACA but since the first 

batch of umpire payments has been paid I'm expecting this will come soon. The expenses we can 

expect before new year are meeting costs and costs associated with the umpire T20 which is 

tentatively planned for December 31st. 

All in all we are down $12.91 since the last meeting. The current balances are: 

• $1750.87 in our cheque account 

• $13 363.41 in our savings account 

• $20.50 in cash 

• $15 134.78 total 

Thanks, and have a great Christmas everyone! 

Andrew Micenko 
WACUA Treasurer 
 


